In partnership to Educate, Nurture & Empower



Abbey Grange C of E Academy

Butcher Hill Leeds LS16 5EA

Tel: 0113 275 7877

Website: www.abbeygrangeacademy.co.uk **Email:** info@abbeygrangeacademy.co.uk

Co-CEO: Mrs Helen Pratten Co-CEO: Ms Catherine Garrett Principal: Mr Simon Prinsep

September 2023

Dear Year 6 Parent,

We are excited to welcome Year 6 parents and students to Abbey Grange C of E Academy on Thursday 12 October for our Annual Open Evening. Parents and students alike will gain an insight into our school and school community. The evening runs from 5pm until 8pm.

Our superb staff will be on hand to talk to parents and students about the subjects we offer and there will be opportunities to take part in lots of fun and exciting activities. We will have student ambassadors and prefects from a range of year groups to take our visitors on tours and answer any questions.

There will be a presentation from our Principal, Mr Prinsep, and this will be repeated at the following times throughout the evening: 5:15pm, 6:15pm, and 7:15pm. Visitors are welcome to make their way around the school either before or after the Principal's speech. It is not required to book a place this year.

Please find attached a leaflet with all of the information you need regarding our open evening. We look forward to welcoming you to our school on Thursday 12 October.

Yours faithfully

Peter Golding Assistant Principal - Student Development Abbey Grange C of E Academy















